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Special Envoy Deborah Lipstadt


@StateSEAS

Outrageous that an 
@UN_HRC
appointed human rights expert on Israel and the West Bank and Gaza repeated antisemitic tropes & questioned Israel’s legitimacy as a UN member. It is wholly unacceptable that such comments would come from an appointed member of a Commission of Inquiry.
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